
 
 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To: Potential 2020 FEI World Endurance Championship Applicants 

 

Date:   April 10, 2019 

 

From: Kristen E. Brett, Director of Endurance                                                  Copy: Will Connell 

 

Re:       Planned Selection Methods & FEI Certificate of Capability  

 

Disclaimer: This Memorandum supersedes information published prior to April 10, 2019 regarding the selection 

process for the 2020 U.S. Endurance Team. This preliminary information is provided to assist you with your 

competition and training plans and is subject to change. The final Procedures are subject to approval by the USEF 

Board of Directors or an Ad Hoc Selection Group approved by the USEF Board of Directors. 

Please be advised that the proposed qualifying period for the 2020 FEI World Endurance Championship 

selection process will begin on June 1, 2019 and is anticipated to end on June 17, 2020.  

Qualifying competitions will include all CEI3* competitions held in the U.S. and Canada between June 1, 2019 

and June 17, 2020. A list of these of competitions can be found on the FEI website here.  

A ranking list which is based on athlete/horse combination’s placings will be maintained throughout the 

qualifying period. Information regarding the calculation of the ranking list will be published with the approved 

Selection Procedures. 

If you have any questions regarding the above, please do not hesitate to contact the USEF Endurance 

Department at 859.225.6919 / kbrett@usef.org.  
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